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August 5, 2024 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 
 
Your child is attending a school receiving Title I federal funds through the Elementary and 
Secondary Education Act (ESEA).  At the beginning of each school year, local 
educational agencies receiving Title I funds must notify parents whose student(s) attend 
a Title I school that they may request and be provided information regarding the 
professional qualifications of the student’s classroom teachers in a timely manner.  
Information provided upon a request will include, at a minimum: 
 

 
1.  Whether the student’s teacher 

a. Has met State qualification and licensing criteria for the grade levels and 
subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction; 

b. Is teaching under emergency or other provisional status through which 
State qualification or licensing criteria have been waived and 

c. Is teaching in the field of discipline based on the teacher's certification. 

 

 
2.  Whether the student is provided services by paraprofessionals (instructional aide) 
and, if so, their qualifications. 

 
Schools qualifying as a Title I School-Wide Program within Dry Creek JESD include 
Antelope Crossing Middle School, Antelope Meadows Elementary, Barrett Ranch 
Elementary, Coyote Ridge Elementary, Creekview Ranch School, and Olive Grove 
Elementary.   
 
If you would like to request information, please know that it is readily available. Simply 
contact your school office.  For general Title I information, we encourage you to visit our 
website at drycreek.k12.ca.us. We are committed to keeping you informed and involved 
in your child's education. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Dry Creek Joint Elementary School District  

 


